Class of 1985,

First, a huge thank you to everyone who'’s already registered for our upcoming class 40th
reunion! Your enthusiasm means the world to me, and I’'m so grateful you’ve taken the time to
sign up. We're off to a fantastic start, and it's because of you!

For those still on the fence, | encourage you to register as soon as possible. We're working hard
to make this the biggest and most memorable reunion yet—potentially our largest ever!
Statistics show the 40th reunion often draws the biggest crowd, with many of us at a perfect
stage in life—retired, kids grown, and ready to reconnect. Time has a way of moving faster than
we expect, and this could be one of our best chances to laugh, share stories, and celebrate
together while we're all still here and able.

To lock in accurate numbers for our vendors—caterers, venue, and more—we need your RSVP
soon. Don’t miss out on this special moment to relive the glory days and make new memories
with our incredible class.

Please visit the Merchandise drop down from our Class website, there are certain items that are
going to be bulk order have a firm deadline to order them in order to get them at the reunion at a
greatly reduced cost. Those items are the Jensen Duffle bag, the engraved glassware and the
engraved Woodford Reserve Bourbon, details for ordering are in the descriptions for those
items. We may have some limited numbers of those items for sale at the reunion, but those will
be very limited and the cost will be slightly higher. Some may be available for ordering at the
reunion, but the cost will definitely be higher due to shipping. Check them out and get your
orders placed if you want anything from our Reunion store.

The following link is your main pathway to registering or keeping yourself informed on our
reunion, the schedule, events, etc.:

http://1985.usnaclasses.net/

Can’t wait to see you there, please register as soon as you can, it definitely will help me out and
after August 1st, it will cost you $100 more per person for the registration fee. Go Navy and see
you in September. Reach out to me if you have any questions about our reunion, | probably
have the answer.

Bob Smith ‘85
Robert Smith

ushaclassof85@gmail.com
Ph: 502-432-6185



http://1985.usnaclasses.net/
mailto:usnaclassof85@gmail.com

